



Committee Meeting

Agenda and Minutes

Reason for Meeting: End Of Season

Location of Meeting: Morrisman

Date of Meeting: 16/12/2019

Time of Meeting: 08:45

Attended:

Alf Baker, Carol Baker, Chris Perriam, Jon Eades, Simon Capewell, Rich Moreton & Nick Rendell

Apologies:

Kev Walsh, Chris Mulli & Mark Smallman

Agenda

1. The Committee – Chris Perriam
 - 1.1. Welcome to Chris Mulli
2. Late Results – Chris Perriam
 - 2.1. Both teams to send in results
3. Financial Review – Jon Eades & Chris Perriam
 - 3.1. Financial review – JE
 - 3.2. Results and achievements for Jon – CP
 - 3.3. The Bank Account – CP
 - 3.4. Treasurer and Secretary wages - JE
4. A.O.B.
5. Close Meeting



Committee Meeting

Agenda and Minutes

Reason for Meeting: End Of Season

Location of Meeting: Morrisman

Date of Meeting: 16/12/2019

Time of Meeting: 08:45

Minutes

1. The Committee

1.1. Discussion – Chris Mulli was welcomed even though he didn't attend the meeting. Mark Smallman didn't attend again, The Chairman raised that he should be removed from the Committee as he hasn't attended any meetings since he was elected onto the Committee. Vote 7 to remove. It was also proposed that if you miss 4 meetings in a row that you will be asked if you want to remain on the committee, if any further meetings are missed then you will be removed from the committee. Vote 7 in favour

2. Late Results

2.1. Discussion – Secretary to request results from both team captains each week, this will help eliminate the late results and also allow the secretary to confirm results and achievements. This was meant to be announced at the last presentation but secretary forgot.

3. Financial Review

3.1. Balance Sheet handed round and discussed, league fees are up to date apart from The Vaults, their fees will be deducted from their league winnings (1st place main league) unless paid up when registered. All league fees to be paid up front again.

3.2. Results and Achievements – Final achievements and table passed to Jon for making up the winner envelopes

3.3. The Bank Account – Currently only Jon Eades has access to the bank account, the bank account needs to have two signatures on it. Chris Perriam was put forward to be the second signature, Vote 7 in favour. Chris Perriam to be added to the Bank Account.

3.4. It was raised that now we are getting sorted, that the reduced wages that Jon and Chris agreed to when Chris took over as secretary should be reviewed,



Committee Meeting

Agenda and Minutes

Reason for Meeting: End Of Season

Location of Meeting: Morrisman

Date of Meeting: 16/12/2019

Time of Meeting: 08:45

these are now returning to £60 per season upped from £60 per year, we would like to thank Jon and Chris for taking the reduced wages to help the league out and remain running.

4. A.O.B

4.1. Baraking – It has been raised that on occasion the baraking, Cheering and general encouragement is getting out of hand and is effecting peoples darts. We are a small friendly league and as such enjoy a bit a baraking and jering. But we also need to be respectful. So can we please be more mindful of when people are throwing their darts if you are stood near the game while people are playing, it is fine while people are lining up or retrieving their darts, but if you can be quiet when people are throwing their darts, also please give the player on the oche plenty of room.

4.2. Man of the match – This was raised by Rich Moreton, he was approached by a couple of people, this was discussed and without a finite way of scoring man of the match it would be very hard to monitor and judge fairly. Vote 6 against.

4.3. Knockout – this was raised that we haven't had a team or individual knockout for a few years, they would like to have one at the end of this season, I said I would try and arrange one. I will need to sort out venues, formats and prizes before I announce when and where it will be.

5. Close meeting

5.1. Meeting Closed